
 Carroll County Transit, a county public transportation system, is 

currently seeking qualified applicants for 3 full-time driver’s position.  

The position requires driving people to and from designated areas as 

requested.  Applicants must have a valid driver’s license, clean driving 

record, high school diploma or GED and ability to meet county 

insurability requirements.  Must be familiar with Carroll County and 

surrounding areas.  Position may necessitate flextime depending on 

transit needs.  Pre-employment drug screening is required.  Interested 

applicants may pick up an application and job description at 2205 

Commerce Drive, Carrollton, OH or at www.carrollcountyohio.us or by 

calling (330) 627-1900 between 8 am and 4 pm Monday - Friday.  

Applications will be accepted until positions are filled. 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 

http://www.carrollcountyohio.us/

